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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to award a 

contract with Crafton, Tull & Associates, Inc., for 
Professional Engineering Consultant Services for Fourche 
Dam Pike and Pratt Remmel Road improvements. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT Funding for the contract will be from Economic 
Development Agency, Delta Regional Authority with local 
match funds from Pulaski County and City of Little Rock.  
  

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND The project includes the widening of Fourche Dam Pike 
from Interstate 440 to south of Frazier Pike, including the 
installation of signalized intersection at Lindsay Road and 
Frazier Pike and signal improvements at the intersection of 
Interstate 440 and Lindsay Road.  In addition, the project 
includes the extension of Pratt Remmel Road to Frazier Pike 
and the widening of Frazier Pike from west of Apple Drive 
to east of Zeuber Road. The project will improve traffic flow 
and capacity in the Little Rock Port area.   
 
Crafton, Tull and Associates, Inc., was selected through a 
Statements of Qualifications process to provide design work 
for these projects.   
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